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1. Filed the Table Officers Report; 
 
2. Selected six candidates to the John Huntley Memorial Internship Program, along with two alternates; 
  
3. Selected a member to serve on the Insurance Trustees with a term to end July 31, 2022; 
 
4. Approved a recommendation that Louis Robitaille’s secondment be extended to July 31, 2017; 
 
5. Approved a recommendation that Adela Njie’s contract be extended for an additional 40 days until July 31, 

2017; 
 
6. Approved a recommendation that the Delta Halifax/Barrington be accepted as the contract hotel and that a hot 

breakfast be included for all members at an additional cost of up to $5.00; 
 
7. Approved a recommendation that the Provincial Executive authorize the Executive Director and Finance 

Officer to negotiate a loan or line of credit to cover strike costs if necessary; 
 
8. Approved a recommendation that if a Local requires additional funds after using reserve funds for strike costs, 

then a Local can make applications to the Finance and Property for additional funds. 
 
9. Approved amendments for Operational Procedures 22 (c) Strike Procedures; 
 
10. Approved a recommendation that the NSTU FOIPOP the data collected in the survey for the Minister’s Action 

Plan; 
 
11. Referred the following motion to staff: That a Facts and Fiction document be developed to counterbalance 

government fallacies on a go forward basis. 
 


